
 

T H E  A N G L I C A N  C O M M U N I O N  
 
A statement on Haiti by the Primates of the Anglican Communion following their 
Primates’ Meeting in Dublin, Ireland, between 24th and 30th January, 2011. 
 
We stand in solidarity with the people of Haiti as they continue to suffer the effects of a 
disaster that overtook them over a year ago.  
 
We are dismayed by the lack of progress in rebuilding the nation and urge the governments 
who promised aid to deliver on those promises.  
 
We hold the people of Haiti in our prayers and support them in their desire for good 
governance. We support Bishop Duracin and the people and clergy of the diocese in their 
reconstruction work. We rejoice in the generosity of Anglicans from around the world. 
 
The people of Haiti give us hope; in the face of disaster and destruction they show us what 
faith is. 
 
 


